From: Ezra Shoshani's Etrog <ezraetrog@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Sep 25, 2020 at 2:22 PM

Subject: About Buying Your Etrog

To: <ezraetrog@gmail.com>

Hello friends and Shana Tovah!

We hope the New Year finds you very well.

We want to let you know that due to Covid we will not be selling Etrogim and Lulavim on Canal and
Essex Street this year. The shuk will be closed. We hope you'll be able to procure Arba Minim from your
respective synagogues.

Wishing you a Shanah Tova and the warmest wishes for the best of health.

Ezra Shoshani and family




